
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

November 2018 

 

 

 
 

 

Dear Parents, 

      

     

CHRISTMAS GIFTS FOR THE ELDERLY 

 

We would like to continue the tradition of giving Christmas Gifts for the Elderly. 

 

If you would like to take part, please give your child a small wrapped gift by the 17th 

December and please indicate whether it is for a man or a woman. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Mrs E Lane, 

Headteacher 
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